
 

 

New Legislation Regarding Referrals for Incontinence Supplies 

 
Providers: Please read the below Q&A regarding   
Incontinence Certificate of Medical Necessity (CMN) 

 
What is changing?  
All incontinence CMNs will now require two diagnosis codes: 

1. The applicable diagnosis of the specific disease, injury, developmental 
delay, or developmental disability causing the incontinence. 

2. The type of incontinence 
 

Who does it apply to?  
Any Medicaid or Managed Care patient that requires incontinence garments or 
incontinence supplies.  

 
When does it go into effect? 
Immediately. The new rule went into effect July of 2024.  

 
Where can you view the new rule pertaining to this? Scan the QR code 
below to read details on the Ohio Laws webpage. 

 

If you have questions regarding your referral, call Homecare at 614-355-1100 / 
800-266-2727, Monday thru Friday, 8 a.m. to 5 p.m., and ask to speak with a 
Service Coordinator.  

 

 


